
 

March 2nd, 2023 
Council and Committee of the Whole Meetings 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting following the Christmas break will be on Tuesday, March 
7th, 2023. Please see the Town’s website at www.carletonplace.ca for start time and associated 
documents. 
 

 
Carleton Place Sign-Up Night 
 
Are you a local sports club, fitness business, or club hosting a community activity this 
spring/summer? The Carleton Place Recreation & Culture Department invites you to participate in our 
Carleton Place Sign-Up Night on March 9th from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Carleton Place Arena! 
 
This is a free community event geared to promote the many amazing clubs, programs, and activities 
in Carleton Place in the spring and summer months! This is an excellent opportunity to have face-to-
face interactions with the many new residents in Town and build some great relationships. 
Participating organizations can also use this night as a registration night, or simply to promote 
information on what programs are offered! 
 
To register, please contact Jessica Hansen: jhansen@carletonplace.ca / 613-257-1704. 
 
 
Parks, Recreation and Culture Master Plan 
 
A Parks and Recreation Master Plan is a strategic document that studies the existing park system, 
cultural and recreation programming, and identifies a planning blueprint to improve, protect and 
expand the Town's network of parks, facilities and recreational services for the future. 
 
The Master Plan provides both a long-term vision for the Town's park, recreation, and cultural system, 
and specific policies and standards to direct day-to-day decisions. It creates a framework that will 
allow the Town to respond to new opportunities as they arise, and ensure that adequate parks, 
facilities, and programs meet the needs of the Town's existing and future residents and visitors. 
 
The Draft Plan and the Presentation of the Draft Plan and Recommendations for Carleton Place is 
now available for review on the Town’s website at www.carletonplace.ca. The public can submit 
feedback to the consulting team (Isabelle Lalonde) at isabelle.lalonde@stantec.com by end of day on 
Wednesday, March 8th, 2023. 
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